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Post Graduate Programme in Leadership, Politics and Governance  

IIDL students visited and stayed in the tribal hamlets of Nandurbar for a 
week as a part of the rural excursion programme introduced in IIDL PGP 
this academic year. Yojak partnered IIDL and designed the excursion which
included staying with tribal families in groups of two, visiting the market, 
source of drinking water, anganwadi, school along with meeting the village 
and panchayat officials.

Modules on International Relations, Introduction to India’s Administrative 
Structure were completed this month.

RMP Research Centre

Ph.D. titles of students Aakanksha Wani, Steven Lobo, and Devendra Pai 
were approved by the Mumbai University Research Administration and 
Promotion Centre.

The first batch of 19 fellows was selected for the third cohort of the Udaan 
fellowship programme.

Dr Shashank Patel, Dr Suraj Pandit, Pulind Samant and Nikhil Nangude were 
some of the faculties who interacted with students.

The visit to the Central Railways HQ i.e. UNESCO world heritage site, Chhatrapati 
Shivaji Maharaj Terminus (CSMT) was a valuable learning experience for 
IIDL students. The students visited the museum and got a guided tour of the 
building which is one of the most iconic landmarks of Mumbai, along with an 
interaction with the Chief Divisional Operation Manager of Central Railways 
and a visit to the control and command room.

IIDL students also visited Wankhade Stadium and interacted with Ajinkya Naik, 
Secretary of the Mumbai Cricket Association (MCA) who explained the structure 
of the MCA and the functioning of cricketing bodies.

Alumni/ Student Updates

Raj Saraf
(batch V) 

General Secretary, BJYM - South Mumbai at Bharatiya 
commenmerated his great grandfather Aadya Krantiveer 
Vasudev Balwant Phadke on his 140th death anniversary.

Amit Deshmukh
(batch III) 

joined CRISIL (Pune office) as an 
Analyst in the Social Sector and Public Policy 

department.

were the guest youth speakers at 
V.M. Dandekar Memorial Symposium 
2023 organised by Symbiosis College.

Prince Tiwari and Maitreyee Bapat
(batch VI) 

Aaryak Mehta
(batch VI) 

received first prize in a Debate Competition 
organised by Anavil Sanskar Trust, Navsari. 

The topic was: Where are better Career 
Opportunities for our youth? In India or Abroad?

Arshia Rashid

General Secretary, BJYM - South Mumbai at Bharatiya 
commenmerated his great grandfather Aadya Krantiveer 
Vasudev Balwant Phadke on his 140th death anniversary.
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